
 
 
The University has received the PRELIMINARY REPORT of the 
SACS Off-Site Reaffirmation Committee, and the report is 
available for campus review.   We are in the process of 
responding to each of the recommendations in the report and 
will submit a Focused Report to the Commission on Colleges 
by early February, 2010.  The On-Site Reaffirmation Committee 
will be on campus March 23-25. 
 
All of the findings of the Off-Site Committee concern issues 
which the University is already in the process of addressing. 
 
Campus constituents can view the Preliminary Report by 
logging on to MyTSU and choosing the SACS Accreditation tab 
along the top.  Related documents available at the same 
location include the matrix which outlines the University’s plan 
for responding to each finding and the Tennessee State 
University Assessment Plan developed in response to the 
finding in section 2.5. Planning and Assessment. 
 
Questions or concerns can be addressed to Dr. Kathleen 
McEnerney, Interim Vice President for Academic Affairs 
(kmcenerney@tnstate.edu),  or Dr. Timothy Quain, 
Accreditation Liaison Officer (tquain@tnstate.edu).  
 
 


